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Safe Routes to School new path at Talgarreg Primary School 
Dear pupils, parents and staff,       September 2016 

We are pleased to announce that a new path has been installed providing a safer pedestrian link 
between the school and the Village Hall which is used daily for school activities and the after 
school club.  This is a welcome improvement as previously the children were walked by staff along 
the road which doesn’t have any footway provision. 

The new path has an artificial surface which is suited for use all year round and has a lovely bright 
red surface which was the preferred colour of choice made by the pupils themselves.   

The path has been implemented by Highways Services at Ceredigion County Council after 
successfully bidding for a ‘Safe Routes in Communities’ grant from the Welsh Government. 

Ceredigion County Council has also gratefully obtained kind permission from the Talgarreg Village 
Hall committee to allow school staff to park their vehicles in the car park.  This will help reduce the 
number of vehicles parking on the highway in front of the school and improve road safety in this 
area. 

Parents and guardians are 
also permitted to use this car 
park at school opening and 
closing times and we 
strongly encourage this to 
avoid the congestion outside 
the school front gate.   

Please do not drive your 
vehicles down the narrow 
lane behind Bro Emrys as 
this will endanger the 
children using this path.   

Dogs are not permitted 
access into the school field. 

	
  

We hope that with everyone’s continued community cooperation this path will become a popular 
Safe Route to our school. 

 
Mrs Mair Potter      Cllr Gareth Lloyd 
Associate Head Teacher     Chair, Talgarreg School Governors 
 
	
  

	
   	
   	
  


